
 

NOTICE  

 

This is an advance intimation for parents of Resident Scholars to plan their travel 

with regards to the summer vacation. 

Summer Vacation commences after the End of Term Chapel service for all staff 

and Resident Scholars at 11:45 a.m. on Wednesday 10, May 2023.  

College shall re-open for the Founder’s term on Monday, 03 July, 2023. Resident 

Scholars shall return to College on Sunday 02, July 2023 by 5:00 p.m. 

The College office and its ancillaries shall remain closed from Wednesday 10, 

May 2023 to Sunday 26 June, 2023.  

Staff are cautioned to plan their vacation after consulting their supervisors 

based on duties related to summer camp and other activities during the 

vacation. 

 

 

                           

(C. A. McFarland) 

Principal  
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